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Dear Mill Creek Class of 2028 Parent/Guardian,
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Community School 

I would like to personally welcome you and your child to Mill Creek High School, Home of the Hawks,
and the graduating class of 2028. My hope is that your child will thoroughly enjoy the high school
experience and have fond memories of Mill Creek High School.

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to attend our Rising 9!!! Grade Parent Night on Monday, 

January 29th from 6:00-8:00pm. The evening will begin with a general session from 6:00-6:15 pm in the
Commons Area (cafeteria). During this time, you will be introduced to the registration process and learn
about support provided for our ninth-grade students. At the conclusion of the general meeting, parents
will be asked to attend breakout sessions. Breakout sessions include information about the EPIC 
Program (STEM/project based learning), Mathematics, Science, Language Arts, Social Studies, PE, Fine
Arts, Career & Technical Education, Foreign Language, Advanced Placement Courses, How to Get
Involved, and a Q&A Session with Counselors.

During January, all 8th grade students will have had the opportunity to visit Mill Creek and learn
valuable information about our student leadership opportunities, academic expectations, extra­
curricular activities, lunches, and more. As a result of the students having this opportunity during the
school day, we are requesting that the Rising 9" Grade Parent Night be for parents only.

It is my belief that you are sending your child to one of the finest high schools in our state. Thank you 
for what you do every day to ensure that our Mill Creek Community continues to thrive. I look forward
to meeting with you on January 29th.

ill Creek High School




